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Our Ref: TR030001 

Date: 10 July 2012 

 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
APPLICATION FOR THE PROPOSED ABLE MARINE ENERGY PARK (TR030001) 
 
AMENDMENT TO EXAMINATION TIMETABLE MADE IN ACCORDANCE WITH RULE 
8(3) OF THE INFRASTRUCTURE PLANNING (EXAMINATION PROCEDURE) RULES 
2010 
 
I am writing to inform you of a procedural decision made in respect of the timetable for the 
examination of the Able Marine Energy Park project. 
 
The examination timetable included with our letter of 31 May 2012 set deadlines of Friday 
27 July for the submission of comments on Written Representations and responses to 
comments on Relevant Representations; and Tuesday 7 August 2012 as the date by which 
the Examining Authority’s second round of written questions would be issued. 
 
We have decided to amend these deadlines in order to allow more time for participants to 
adequately consider and respond to the Written Representations submitted, and to ensure 
that we then have sufficient time to consider these prior to issuing our second round of 
written questions. 
 
Accordingly, the revised deadlines for submission of comments on Written Representations 
and responses to comments on Relevant Representations will now be Friday 3 August 
2012 and the issue of the Examining Authority’s second round of written questions will be 
Friday 10 August 2012. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Robert Upton 
 
Robert Upton 
Lead member of the Panel of Examining Inspectors 
 Advice may be given about applying for an order granting development consent or making representations about an application (or a 
proposed application). This communication does not however constitute legal advice upon which you can rely and you should obtain your 
own legal advice and professional advice as required. 

A record of the advice which is provided will be recorded on the Planning Inspectorate website together with the name of the person or 
organisation who asked for the advice. The privacy of any other personal information will be protected in accordance with our Information 
Charter which you should view before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate. 

http://www.planningportal.gov.uk/infrastructure        
 


